
Welcome Members of Burlington Shag Club
to 2024!  Happy New Year and what an 
exciting year we have ahead.

I am so excited to be your President for 2024.  First let me Thank all those that 
served as an Officers and The Board of Directors for 2023.  I appreciate all 
Committee Chairs for the hard work that went into making this past year a 
success.  The 2024 Officers, Board of Directors and Committee Chairs are 
already working towards making this year one that we can enjoy and be proud to 
be a member of Burlington Shag Club.

A few reminder’s as we begin 2024; Mid Winter SOS will begin January 11th at 
North Myrtle Beach, SC where I will be attending my first SOS meeting 
representing BSC. Kim Sellars is selling 2024 SOS Cards, get yours soon and I 
hope to see as many of you down at the beach as possible. 

BSC will hold it’s first meeting of the year on January 19th and will begin promptly 
at 7:00 PM at our shagging home, Rack and Rolls.  We will be reviewing new 
business of upcoming party plans, 2024 budget, and wrapping up old business as 
well.  Please try to attend this very important meeting. Our club needs your 
feedback and participation for a successful year of fun and fellowship.

To finish out this busy month our re-up party is set for January 26th starting at 7 
pm at Rack and Rolls.  Get your 2024 membership renewals to Andrea Loy 
before February 1st for the discounted price of only $25.  Renewals after February 
1st will increase to $30. 

If you haven’t noticed, our year is beginning with a big

Be a Blessing to all those we meet.

Amber Allen, 2024 BSC President
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Good News:
• Robin and Buddy Richardson are expecting their second grandchild, a boy, in June.

Congratulations!
Prayer Needs:
• Scott Loy's shoulder is healing from his surgery on November 30th. He begins Physical Therapy

in January.
• Joan Kimbro's eye is healing from the donor graph surgery on November 28th Some of the stitches have 

been removed and has made her eye feel much better.
• Janice McSherry anticipates having esophageal surgery in February 2024.

“Blessed be the God and Father of our Lord Jesus Christ, who has blessed us with every spiritual 
blessing in the heavenly places in Christ." Ephesians 1:3 NKJV
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Did you know?
Any member of our Club can attend the ACSC/SOS 
Meetings to observe and listen to the presentation?  Only 
our official Representative has voting rights, however, 
you’ll find the meetings are very informative, a learning 
experience, and provide great insight to the processes 
these organizations utilize to work and lead us into the 
future, preserving our Music, Dance, and Lifestyle for 
generations to come. 

Visit www.shagdance.com for the History of ACSC/SOS 
and upcoming club parties in other areas and states. 

Contact Kim Sellars for your 2024 SOS Card before traveling to NMB for MidWinter.  If you purchase 
from BSC, the price is $30.  If you wait until you get to the beach, you’ll pay $35.  Take advantage of the 

savings and get your card now!

Thanks to all who 
attended our BSC 
Christmas Party.  It 
was such a festive 
evening for all, 
enjoying the dinner, 
hospitality and music.  

DJ Furman Dominick was really at his best spinning our favorite tunes
and he really enjoyed the party and gave many compliments about
our club and members.  Our Christmas Party Committee did an 
outstanding job of decorating the venue and working hard to ensure
that everyone had a great time.  Our 50/50 team, (Wesley and Wade) 
done an outstanding job, along with Howard and Amy selling the
refreshment basket. Rick Turner won the basket and Baxter Sellars 
won the 50/50. We have had many compliments about how much fun 
and a great time they had.  Oh, and by the way, Frosty the Snowman 
even showed up, how special!  Congratulations to our new Hall of Fame

Inductee, Darlene Oakley and our New Officers 
and Board for 2024. 

In closing, it is our members who make our Club special. Thanks to
all of you for supporting our club. Happy New Year! 
We will see you in 2024.                        Christmas Party Committee







I am excited to be the 2024 BSC
Newsletter Editor once again in 2024. 
I am counting on participation 
from our Officers, Committee Chairs, 
Board of Directors, and members of
our Club. . All submissions must be approved to be 
included. Cut off for submission for our February 
Newsletter is January 28. Happy New Year 
Everyone! Let’s work together and make special 
memories that will last for us all.

Brenda  R. Smith
Shag Rag Editor, 2024
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Hello BSC Members!

We are looking forward to chairing the float committee for 
2024. Please join us for our first meeting to discuss ideas 
for the 2024 Parade Titled “ A Parade of Dreams”. Bring 
your biggest and best ideas on January 6th at 10 am to 
Hersey's BBQ in Graham. We look forward to seeing you 
there.

Please note: Having a float for the SOS Spring Safari has 
not yet been voted on by the Club, so at the January 
Business meeting we will be discussing and voting on that to 
make it official.

Ritchie and Kim Askew
Float Committee Chairs

The SOS MidWinter 
Carefree Times is posted 
online at: 
www.shagdance.com.
Be sure and it check out!  
There is a great deal of 
information to be 
discovered, including 
articles from our 
ACSC/SOS leadership, 
pictures, club information 
and  businesses that 
support SOS.





BSC Business Meetings and Friday Shag Nights are held at Rack & Rolls, 1243 Plaza Dr. Burlington, NC

Burlington Shag Club

Burlington Shag Club
P. O. Box 1174
Burlington, NC 27216-1174

Jan 5     Shag Night 7:00 PM to 11:00 PM       TBD
Jan 12 MidWinter Workshop, NMB, SC No DJ – SOS
Jan 19   BSC Business Meeting and               TBD

Birthday Dance 7:00 PM to 11:00 PM
Jan 26   Shag Night & Re-Up Party                  DJ: Chigger Woods

7:00 PM to 11:00 PM

Jan 5     Shag Night 7:00 PM to 11:00 PM       TBD
Jan 12 MidWinter Workshop, NMB, SC No DJ – SOS
Jan 19   BSC Business Meeting and               TBD

Birthday Dance 7:00 PM to 11:00 PM
Jan 26   Shag Night & Re-Up Party                  DJ: Chigger Woods

7:00 PM to 11:00 PM


